
 

  

 
 
 
 
Feb. 21, 2025 
 
Subject: Recycling Made Simple — Introducing Our Geomembrane Take Back Program! 
 
At Plastatech®, sustainability is at the core of what we do. We are excited to introduce our 
Geomembrane Take Back Program, a new initiative designed to help reduce waste and 
promote a circular economy by responsibly recycling used or scrap PVC membranes. 
 
Rather than sending excess material to landfills, we are offering a solution which ensures it is 
repurposed and given a second life. By participating in this program, you not only minimize 
environmental impact but also contribute to a more sustainable future for all. 
 
Let us handle the hard part — we’ll work with you to arrange the return your scrap PVC 
membranes to our Saginaw, Michigan, facility. Plastatech will cover the cost of transport and 
the recycling process! Together, we can make a meaningful difference in reducing waste and 
conserving resources. 
 
To learn more about our Geomembrane Take Back Program and how to participate, please 
contact us at 800.892.9358. Thank you for partnering with us in our commitment to 
sustainability! 
 
Sincerely, 

Mark Rose 
Plastatech Sales Manager 


